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The Youth & Sunday School
bought a cake for the

Hernandez family’s last
service. Their family was a

blessing & they’ll be missed.

The AYC crew.
(The banner photo is from a

joint youth rally we had with
AYC and the works across

Okinawa.)

Bro. Pastora was one of our
two speakers for our local

youth service. We’re grateful
God’s presence fell strongly

near the end of altar call.

June was a pretty hectic month.
With the AYC trip happening, and NAYC

getting closer, this month flew by.

AYC had some good moments of prayer,
devotion, worship, outreach, and fellowship.

We hope to see some of the AYCers back again
in the future as AIMers. You never know who

will catch a burden for the nation and act on it.
Every trip there are a few that feel like you will

definitely see back again, and those
assumptions are not always right. And there
are always some that you don’t expect, that

end up applying for AIM.
But I know some seeds were sown into their
hearts, and we’ll see what the future has in

store for this group.

We’ll see some of them again during NAYC!

After the AYC group flew out, the remainder of
the team that went mainland, stayed for a

couple more days to relax and sightsee.
Bro. Hosmer stayed later and helped teach
some lessons with the Next Steps group.

It was nice to see more of Japan that I hadn’t
been to before. I really enjoyed exploring

Yokohama and the surrounding areas.

At Sound of Praise, we had two holy ghost
infillings in the month of June.

July is finally here and so our trip to the States
for NAYC is coming soon! We’re all so excited
and grateful for the overwhelming support.

We’re expecting God to work in a mighty way
during this conference, and for our youth to
come back to Okinawa on fire for God, and

spread that fire across the nation.
God bless!


